
NORTHERN NEW ENGLAND
CLINICAL & TRANSLATIONAL
RESEARCH NETWORK

Health Equity through Innovative Research

Virtual
Seminar Series

Please consider joining us. For more information, contact Sheila.Clifford-Bova@med.uvm.edu

Join Zoom Meeting
https://uvmcom.zoom.us/j/96691148967

The Impacts of COVID-19 on
Child Health Services

Learn from regional experts in
pediatrics on the impact of the 
COVID-19 pandemic on child 
health care accessibility, delivery,
and best practices. Our speakers 
will share insights from the clinical 
practices to medical education and
public health administration, 
encompassing a broad and relevant 
view of child health care in our region.

Wendy Davis, MD
Vermont Child Health
Improvement Program

Laura Blaisdell, MD, MPH
Chief of Pediatrics, InterMed

Friday, April 8th
noon - 1 pm


